
Village of New Maryland 

Spring Leaf Pick-up 2022 
FERO will be picking up RECYCLABLE BAGS of leaves on: 

 

the EAST side of Hwy. 101 Wed. May 25th 

the WEST side of Hwy. 101 Thurs. May 26th 

Important Points to Remember: 

✓ Bags of leaves will NOT be picked up prior to the scheduled dates 

✓ Please have your bags to the curb by 7 am the morning of pick-up 

✓ Only Compostable Bags will be accepted 

✓ NO branches, garbage, twigs, animal waste, yard debris, or grass clippings will be 

  accepted 

✓ Any bags of leaves that are found to contain items other than leaves will be left at the 

curb for residents to clean up and dispose of themselves 

 

If you have any questions you can contact the Village office 

at 451-8508 or email: office@vonm.ca 

 


